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 Children"s Wood 
Date: 15 April 2020 12:09:32 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

My family and I have lived on Garrioch Road for over 18 years now and have seen and been part of
 the improvement of the North Kelvin Meadow-Childrens Wood. It is a vital space for the local
 community welcoming children and adults alike. Not only is it a place where children are free to
 wander and learn about nature but is also a place where the local community come together in a
 collective love for the land. Never more has this been in evidence than during this current Covid-19
 crisis. Whilst we welcome the council’s instruction to hand over asset management for a 25 year
 lease the inclusion of Clause no.5 undermines the very essence and ethos of the asset transfer
 process. I would like a Public Hearing to ensure that this clause is removed. 

Yours faithfully 




